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ONLINE MANAGEMENT Q&A WITH INVESTORS  
 

 
In conjunction with the Group's half year financial statements announcement for 
the period ended 31 December 2008, the Board of Directors of ASL Marine 
Holdings Ltd is pleased to announce the setting up of an online management 
Q&A today.  
 
The management will take questions from investors on the Q&A from today till 18 
February 2009 and will reply on 25 February 2009.  All investors are welcomed to 
participate in the online management Q&A. 
 
Investors can post questions to the Question Submission Page at 
http://aslmarine.listedcompany.com/qa.html 
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Ang Kok Tian 
Chairman and Managing Director 
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